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 Waltham Board of Health and  

Biosafety Committee Meeting Minutes  

 

March 10, 2021 
 
The Board of Health and Biosafety Committee meeting was called to order at 5:05 PM.  

 

All members were present. 

 

The minutes of the last meeting (February 3, 2021) were reviewed and approved by the Board. 

 

The following items were discussed: 

  

 

1. Resilience, 830 Winter Street, Floor 3, was granted an RDNA permit with 

restrictions.   

 

2. Editas, 411 Waverley Oaks Road, Suite 126 was granted an RDNA permit. 

 

3.  The Board granted Bodywork Practitioner and Establishment permits to James 

Spanks and Lillian Goncalves of The Sage Raven, 976 Main Street, 2A. 

 

4. The Board  members were updated on the ongoing trash situation at Gardencrest. 

 

5. The Board  members were updated on COVID-19 in Waltham. 

 

6. The Board members discussed actions to take regarding delinquent Establishments. 

 

7. The Board members were updated on MHOA, Robert Griffin, doing Tobacco 

Compliance in the City of Waltham. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:51 PM. 

 

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 14, 2021 at 5:00 PM. 
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